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This month the Technology Department worked on the following projects: 

 Assisted OHS with Baccalaureate and graduation. 

 Collected all the Acer student machines checked out last fall. 

 Collected technology equipment from teachers leaving the district. 

 Assisted in installing a new copier at OMS. 

 Replaced the main switch at OMS Gym that provides connectivity to OMS 

Gym and ISS. 

 Assisted in getting summer school underway, installing programs at OES. 

 We are now in the process of updating all the student and classroom 

computers in the district (with the exception of the 2 new labs at OMS), 

installing Windows 8.1 and Office 2013 on them.  This process should be 

completed before school starts this fall. 

 


